
In regards to HB2004 PLEASE do not pass it.  This is the wrong way to help tenants with affordable 

housing. As a property manager I can foresee owners/landlords deciding to sell their properties or if they 

keep them they will do very little maintenance to keep them habitable.  PLEASE rethink this bill and let 

landlords have the right to safeguard their investments. 

 
Cathy A. Hummel 
Principal Broker/Property Manager 
CENTURY 21 The Neil Company Real Estate 
2245 NW Stewart Parkway 
Roseburg, OR 97471 
541-673-4417 Office 
541-680-2375 Cell 
541-673-8041 Fax 
www.neilco.com 
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Important Consumer Information: This link provides information on agency relationships and the 

duties and responsibilities of real estate licensees in Oregon. Please read it carefully. For the 

Initial Agency Disclosure Pamphlet click here: Oregon Initial Agency Disclosure Pamphlet 

The following links provide important information about purchasing and selling real estate: 

For the Oregon Property Buyer and Seller Advisories click here: Buyer and Seller Advisory 
Confidentiality Note: This e-mail is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or 
otherwise protected from disclosure. Dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail or the information herein by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) 
or for official internal CENTURY 21 The Neil Company Real Estate business is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by 
reply e-mail and destroy the original message and all copies.  
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http://oregonrealtors.org/sites/default/files/Initial_Agency_Disclosure_Pamphlet.pdf
http://oregonrealtors.org/resources/membership-resources/buyer-seller-advisories

